Suggestion for a covering email to local businesses:
Dear

As a local business, I thought you might be interested in supporting a group of passionate and talented women from the Hills Shire, Circular Keys Chorus.

I am a member of Circular Keys Chorus, a women’s a cappella group.  We are the 2011 Sweet Adeline Australian Champions and are heading to Denver, Colorado in October where we will represent Australia on the international stage with other choruses from across the globe.

Before we leave we are holding a show, “Seasons of Love”, an evening showcasing the best of the best a cappella harmony Australia has to offer.

Circular Keys Chorus is a non-profit group that is totally self-reliant on member contributions and fundraising.  We would like to invite you to support us by way of sponsorship for this event.
In return for your support, you get to advertise and promote your company to a captive audience of  passionate, local women, their family, friends, supporters and those who will be attending the show, not to mention wide spread recognition through the power of social media.  You will also receive tickets to this wonderful event and an invitation to our VIP Evening being held in August.

Attached is a proposal outlining the levels of sponsorship we have on offer.
Judith Bourne, our Sponsorship Co-Ordinator, will be happy to answer any questions you have regarding these opportunities.

Thank you for your time perusing our proposal and we look forward to your consideration of joining us for this great event.

Regards,

Suggestion for a covering email to businesses outside the local area:

Dear

I would like to take this opportunity to approach you as a business who would be interested in supporting a group of passionate and talented women, Circular Keys Chorus.

Circular Keys Chorus is a women’s a cappella group committed to advancing the musical art form of barbershop harmony through education, competition and performance.  We are the 2011 Sweet Adeline Australian Champions and are heading to Denver, Colorado in October where we will represent Australia on the international stage with other choruses from across the globe.

Before we leave we are holding a show, “Seasons of Love”, an evening showcasing the best of the best a cappella harmony Australia has to offer.

Circular Keys Chorus is a non-profit group that is totally self-reliant on member contributions and fundraising.  We would like to invite you to support us by way of sponsorship for this event.

In return for your support, you get to advertise and promote your company to a captive audience of passionate women, their family, friends, supporters and those who will be attending the show, not to mention wide spread recognition through the power of social media.  You will also receive tickets to this wonderful event and an invitation to our VIP Evening being held in August.

Attached is a proposal outlining the levels of sponsorship we have on offer.

Judith Bourne, our Sponsorship Co-Ordinator, will be happy to answer any questions you have regarding these opportunities.

Thank you for your time perusing our proposal and we look forward to your consideration of joining us for this great event.

Regards,

